
ATTENTION VW FAMILIES:

Do you or your child 
own a drone?

Are you a drone pilot?
The yearbook staff is in need of a drone and a pilot  

for the aerial shot of the sixth grade class.

If you are available to assist us, please email  
a sample drone photo to: verdugowoodlandsyb@gmail.com

Thank you in advance!


